
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATION 
 
 

This is to certify that the MINDORO STATE UNIVERSITY has no pending Freedom of 

Information Requests as of December 31, 2024, subject to compliance validation by the 

Presidential Communications Office (PCO). 

 

This certification is being issued in compliance to section 5 (c) of Memorandum Circular 

(MC No. 2023-1) issued by the Inter-Agency Task force on the harmonization of National 

Government Performance Monitoring, Information and Reporting System (Task Force AO25) 

and FOI MC No. 2023-02 issued by the PCO, respectively. 

 

Issued on January 28, 2025. 

 

 

      Submitted by: 
 
 

       DR. ENYA MARIE D. APOSTOL 
       SUC President III 
       FOI Decision Maker 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


